
LUX Service Update – M/V Brooklyn Bridge V.174S/N – Rio De Janeiro omission 

EUA Advisory 

Nov 12, 2024 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Upon reaching Itapoa, the M/V Brooklyn Bridge V.174S/N faced technical difficulties and was 

anchored for repairs. After repairs were finalized, she arrived at Itapoa with delay, ETA 11 November, 

and berthed at Paranagua today 12 November. 

In order to minimize further delay, it was decided to omit Rio De Janeiro. 

Rio De Janeiro imports will be discharged on her Santos northbound call, 15 November (ETA). 

From Santos these Rio De Janeiro imports will be loaded on M/V Navios Domino v.015N, ETS 

Santos 20 November 2024 and ETA Rio De Janeiro 21 November 2024. 

Rio De Janeiro export cargo will be loaded onto the next LUX vessel, M/V Navios Domino v.015N (ETS 

21 November 2024). 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact your local sales office. Contact details can be 

found on our website https://www.one-line.com/ 

Sincerely, 

ONE Global Liner Management Division 
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